NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FOR YEAR 2026 FRANKLIN COUNTY BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing on the Franklin County Budget Estimates for fiscal year 2026 will be held at Emergency Operation Center located at 120 County Way, Farmington, Maine on May 21, 2025 at 4:30 p.m.

Franklin County Budget Advisory Committee
Franklin County Commissioners
Amy Bernard, County Administrator

